Cunningham Creek Elementary/SAC Minutes for February 7, 2019

Members in Attendance:	
	Administration
	Teacher/Support Staff Representatives
	Parent Representatives

	Kim Miller
	Joellen Coggeshall ~ Non-instructional
	Marie Young


	District
	Constandina Tutten ~ Related Arts
	Teresa Sink


	Melinda Bogart- Absent
	Judy Greenberg ~ ESE~ Absent
	Bruce Jones

	SAC Chair
	Jennifer Troupe ~ Kindergarten & 1st Grade
	Sam Horowitz


	Bridget Jeffers ~ 4th & 5th grade
	Courtney Zitzewitz ~  
2nd & 3rd grade


	Krista Pertile

	
	
	Scott Trejbal

	Business Partner
	
	Rikki Taylor


	Kelley Langford
	
	Reka Beane



Meeting was called to order at 3:36

Discussion and Approval of the Minutes from December 13, 2018:  Motion was made by Mrs. Zitzewitz.  Mrs. Pertile seconded.  Motion passed.

Principal’s Report: Mrs. Miller shared that we are going to have ESE Parent Night on Friday.  All of the ESE teachers and 34 students are signed up to participate.  We are also going to have the Mad Hatters Ball on Saturday evening.  It should be a great time!

We are gearing up for our “testing season” to start.  We have a much shorter window this year.  We are working to make sure that students are given the best testing environments and schedules possible.  We are also planning for all of the year end events that are coming up.

Budget Review and Discussion:  We had multiple Budget Requests that were presented.  All proposed items were motioned and passed.

Climate Survey Discussion:  Discussion was held, and Mr. Trejbal motioned to publish the survey as presented.  Mrs. Beane seconded, motion passed.  We will turn the survey on Friday, and students will be offered a Cardinal Buck if their parents provide proof of completion.  We will have a computer available in the front office for those that are not able to take the survey on a personal device.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting Schedule Update:  Discussion was held, and various dates we shared.  Mr. Horowitz motioned to meet on March 28th at 3:30.  Mr. Jones seconded and motion was passed.

Good of the Group:  SRF money was discussed, and some ideas were shared to start a conversation.  Members were asked to gather thoughts and information to bring to the next meeting.  

Motion to adjourn was made by Mr. Langford.  Mr. Jones seconded.  Motion passed.  Meeting adjourned at 4:25.
